
Dr. Charles Hamblen 
Senior Program Officer 
Office of Higher Education 
Department of Health, Education 
and Welfare 
50 7th Street0 N. E. 
A tlanta , Georgia 

Dear Dr. Hamblen: 

August 19, 1969 

This summer the A tlanta Urban Corps has entered into contracts 
for off-campus college wo r k -study fondin g w ith approximately 21 
colle ges for a projected estimate of $70,000. A t present we h ~ 
e xpended approx imately $45,000. Unfortunately , we are late in billing colle ges 
to collect this money and consquently have very little of it paid at this time. 

I t appears that the city governm ent is " wo rried" a bout colle ges repaying 
their s hare of C o lle ge Wo rk-Study Pro gra m (CWSP) funds. This facto r 
m ay prohib it u s fr om spon s o ring a fall intern program unless you can reassure 
these officia ls that c o lle ge financial aid officer s do indeed pay thei r debts and 
that we will be a b le to collect bills soon afte r they have been issued. 

T h a nk you in adv a nce for your h elp in this problem. 

SAW:dl 

cc: Man Sweat 
Charles Davi s 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Sam A . Williams 
Director 
Atla nta Urban Corps 




